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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 

During next week we will be opening the Parent Portal and you will have 
access to parts of Compass.  Not every area of Compass is currently set up 
and operating. Some features will be progressively opened throughout this 

year and next.   
 

Parents will initially be able to view their child’s attendance and provide a 
reason why their child is absent or late.  You will also be able to see any 
relevant news items, a College calendar and College news.  

 
Existing student reports will also be made available via the portal in the near 

future. Compass has a web portal and a mobile app which works on Android 
and Apple devices. 

 
Next week each parent will receive a unique username and temporary 
password to gain access to the portal. It is important that we have an 

accurate email listed in our system prior to this.  If you would like to confirm 
these details please contact the College office. 

 
The current SkoolBag App will be phased out over the coming weeks, this 
will be communicated with parents at the time.  

 
Attached is a parent’s portal guide to Compass, however please contact the 

College if you require any additional information. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Val Thomas 

Principal 
 

 
 
 

 
 


